

February 5, 1987

Rev. Richard McNally, SS.CC. Sts. Peter and Paul Parish 720 Main Street W. Rochester, NY 14611

Dear Father McNally:

Partly because of your collection of treasures in the rectory and your generosity we School Sisters of Notre Dame are richer today. Enclosed find a reference to the material from your collection that we have used with your permission. We have translated this correspondence where necessary, annotated it for clarification, and indexed it. Today each of our North American provincial archives, as well as our Generalate in Rome, has a copy of this publication. Please know how grateful we are to you for sharing your riches with us.

Also enclosed you will find a description of our SSND archives in North America, a rich resource not only for us SSNDs but also for the Church in the United States and Canada. If you or anyone else could benefit from our collection, please contact Sister Mary Austin in the heritage room of the Wilton, Connecticut motherhouse.

Again, thank you for your contribution to our heritage. May this new year be a blessed one for you and for the community at Sts. Peter and Paul.

Sincerely,

Sister Barbara Brumleve, SSND

S. Barbara Brumline